
Chelsea Heights Primary School Production 2019 

FAQ 
 
What costume does my child need to wear?  
All teachers have emailed and contacted parents by now in regards to their children’s costume/s. 
All children are required to contribute to their costume. Please speak with your classroom teacher if you 
are unsure. 
 
When do tickets go on sale?  
Tickets will be available from Wednesday 28th August at 7am, until sold out. 
 
How do I purchase tickets? 
Tickets will be available for purchase online from Trybooking.com 
*More specific information on how to book your tickets will be provided closer to the date.   
 
What if I have 3 children performing over all 3 nights? 
If you have 3 children performing over the 3 nights, you will need to see the office for a special 
arrangement regarding ticketing prices – once tickets go on sale.  
 
How will my child get to the theatre? 
For the Matinee Shows, Children will travel by bus from school to the theatre on the day of their show.  
They will be returned to school by 3:30pm ready for pick up. 
 
For the Evening shows, Children are required back at the theatre, no later than 6pm, on the day of their 
show. (Parents/Guardians will need to arrange their own transport).  Children will need to arrive in full 
costume, hair and makeup.  *More details will be released closer to the dates of the shows. 
 
Can I purchase Food/Drinks on the Night? 
The Grade 6 Graduation Committee will be running the Front of House over the three shows, they will 
be selling snack and beverage items as well as Production Programs. 
 
Dates to remember: 
 

 Tuesday 10th September - Junior School Show 
o Matinee at 12:30pm and 6pm arrival for 6:30pm Evening Show  

 

 Wednesday 11th September – Middle School Show  
o Matinee at 12:30pm and 6pm arrival for 6:30pm Evening show 

 

 Thursday 12th September – Senior School Show  
o Matinee at 12:30pm and 6pm arrival for 6:30pm Evening show 

 
Is there anything else Parents/Guardians can help with in a volunteer capacity? 
On Monday 9th September at 4pm we will need help to transport the set pieces to the theatre.  Ideally 

we need an enclosed van or small truck or ute.  On Thursday evening or Friday morning we will need 

help to return the set pieces to CHPS.  If you can help with any of the above, please contact the office.  

https://www.trybooking.com/book/search

